

# MNT<sup>e</sup>SIG Collaboratory Agenda and Minutes

Date: Friday – May 31, 2019  
 Time: 3:00pm - 4:00pm Eastern Time  
<https://zoom.us/j/256605004>

Zoom Link:

**Attendees:** Barb Lopez, Matt Pleil, Jared Ashcroft, Yves Theriault, Paul Weber, Rick Vaughn, Bob Ehrmann, Ozgur Cakmak, Mike Lesiecki, Anna Tanguma, Marco Curreli, Spencer Kim, Billie Copley, Tony Dalessio, Yawen Li, Abe Michelen, James Schifley, John Wood

**Next meeting: June 21, 2019 3:00pm Eastern**

Time	Topic	Presenter	Expected outcome	Key Inputs/Decisions
	Announcements			<p>SCME/MTTC Pressure Sensor Workshop                      If you want to participate or bring your students contact Matt!                      We can set up a workshop for you, minimum of 4 or 5 – 3 to 4 days                      Wafer dicing, SEM</p> <p>NACK: Hands on sight workshops                      2 available - go to <a href="http://nanoforme.org/workshops">nanoforme.org/workshops</a> for more information                      Travel and workshop                      Salt Lake                      Penn State                      Buffalo</p> <p>Anna – working with ASU nanotechnology site, Center for STEM is tasked with outreach for nanotechnology                      Arizona Tribal counsel                      ASU designed a flyer to share nanotechnology topics                      Working with Nanolink to offer a workshop on Sept. 12                      If you want MNTeSIG to link any info send to Matt  <a href="mailto:mpleil@unm.edu">mpleil@unm.edu</a></p> <p>NSF Europe Supplement Grant – Due June 15, but next year it will go out again – let’s not forget about it, prepare for next year!!                      Max of \$200k, but if we need extra money if the group is large, we could get more</p>

Review face to face agenda	Matt		<p>Go through asset book as part of the introductions  <b>Everyone should send new bios or any updated information to Barb (<a href="mailto:botero@unm.edu">botero@unm.edu</a>)</b></p> <p>Rick:  Zack Gray from nanoscience instruments will be working with Rio Salado, maybe have Zack come in alongside Celia and demo optical profiler, or talk about his experience – not sure if he is available, but Rick will check!</p> <p>Round tables or will continue throughout the year!!</p> <p><b>Survey Monkey will go out to see what team you'd like to be on throughout the year and if you want to lead: - Matt will work on this</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Curriculum Development</li> <li>• Faculty Professional Development</li> <li>• Outreach and program building, include student input</li> <li>• Industry Involvement</li> <li>• Growing MNTeSIG community</li> <li>• Other</li> </ul> <p>Jared will be buying everyone beverages and/or dinner after the meeting</p>
Fellowship application	Matt		<p>SCME will offer 25 additional \$500 stipends, , we need I-9 prior to the conference  Billie offered 2 nights of hotel, but she needs receipts  We will send out a message next week  Mike L will draft a communication describing \$500 lodging/stipend opportunities</p>
Meeting Committee Update	Matt		<p>Poster: Approved posters and lightening round, continuing to report, we will keep it open at least through the month June, let's fill them!</p> <p>We have 5 more slots to fill  Maybe 6 per each session/right now planning on 5  Up to 20 posters  Rick will participate in lightening round/Updates on labs... and a student poster</p>
MNTeSIG Asset Book	Matt		<p>Go through asset book as part of the introductions at face to face  Everyone should send new bios or any updated information to Barb (<a href="mailto:botero@unm.edu">botero@unm.edu</a>)</p>